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Nails found on streets

	Caledon OPP are asking residents to be on their guard after reports of roofing nails being found on certain streets in Caledon

village.

The streets include McCort Drive, Meadow Drive, Birch Haven Court, Snowberry Court, Autumn Drive and Kennedy Road.

Police are asking residents and those travelling through the area to be aware, as nails can cause damage to vehicle tires, and injure

children who are playing, as well as people and pets walking on the roads.

If anyone has any video surveillance footage that can assist police in solving this crime, they are asked contact Constable Kelsey

Bardy at 905-584-2241.
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